Greater Manchester Coalition of Disabled People
Annual General Meeting Thursday 23rd January 2020
Nomination to the Executive Council
Only disabled people can be nominated, and must be a member of the Greater Manchester Coalition of Disabled People, or intending to become a member.
To nominate people for the executive council you will need to contact us by
· registering online at www.gmcdp.com/events or  
· contacting us by phone on 0161 636 7534  or
· emailing us at info@gmcdp.com
You will need to tell us the following information:
· the name of the person you wish to nominate
· the name of the person who will second the nomination
· your full name
· your address, post code and a telephone number
Please note: at some stage, the person you nominate, the person who seconds the nomination and yourself will have to provide a signature on formal nomination forms. this will be arranged with a member of the staff team when you contact us.
**************************************************************
If you are willing to be nominated yourself for the executive council, you need to contact us by
· registering online at www.gmcdp.com/events or  

· contacting us by phone on 0161 636 7534  or

· emailing us at info@gmcdp.com

You will need to tell us
· your name and address details and you will need to submit a brief profile about yourself (of approx 100 words)
Nomination forms must be returned by 12 noon on Thursday 5th December 2019 to: GMCDP, Unit 4, Windrush Millennium Centre, 70 Alexander Rd, Moss Side, M16 7WD
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